
6th September2021

During this term, Year 3 are reading the text ‘Stone Age Boy’ written 
by Satoshi Kitamura. This text links closely with their current history 

topic ‘the Stone Age to the Iron Age’. During this topic, Year 3 will 
study changes in Britain from the Stone Age through to the Iron Age. 

The class, so far, have been thoroughly enjoying learning all about 
this lengthy d of 

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a busy few weeks we have had! Year 1 completed their Phonic Screening Check when they returned after 

half term, we were blown away by how well they did. Year 4 completed their Multiplication Check and showed 

great determination to do their very best. Scores to both of these tests will be sent home to parents with their 

school reports. We are very proud of the children. 

To enhance the curriculum, Year 2 have been to Southport as part of their geography topic and Year 1 went to 

Dunham Massey as part of their science topic to learn about plants. Both classes had a great time and their 

behavior was outstanding. The children really are a pleasure to take out. 

Last week, Year 4 had the honour of playing at the Bridgewater Hall with the Halle Orchestra. The children had 

a great time and again were a credit to you. 

Thank you for your continuing support, we look 

forward to seeing you at upcoming events.

Mrs. A Tunnicliffe

27th June 2024‘

Dates for your Diary

4th July EYFS trip to the zoo

5th July Transition Day

5th July Year 5 Castleshaw

9th July Clarinet performance

11th July Emmaus Year 6 Celebration.

11th July Enterprise Hour

16th July Year 6 Performance

18th July Whole School Reward Day

19th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly.

Sporting Achievements

Yesterday the school football team participated in 

the CFOS Football Tournament. The team showed 

great spirit, resilience and sportsmanship, some 

fantastic goals. Thank you for representing our 

school, you did an amazing job!

Year 6 Swimming

Please could all parents ensure that they 

complete the form sent out via text earlier this 

week. Non Swimmers will have the opportunity 

of an additional 3 lessons starting Monday 1st

July. 

Year 6

On Wednesday, Year 6 children attended the 

CFOS Year 6 Leavers Mass at St Mary’s RC 

Church. This was a beautiful service led by 

Bishop John. He suggested a few things for the 

children to do. 

1. Write down some of their memories from 

primary school, to keep forever. 

2. Pray – imagine Jesus is sitting next you and 

just talk to Him. 

3. Be thankful for all they have achieved.

It would be lovely if you could encourage your 

children to do this. 

On 11th July Year 6 children will be joining other 

Year 6 classes from the Emmaus Trust for an 

end of year service. 

Sports Day

On Monday 1st July we will be holding our 
annual Sports Day. Pupils need to come to 
school dressed in their school PE kits. 
EYFS – 9am-10am 
KS1 – 10am-11am
LKS2 – 1pm- 2pm 
UKS2 – 2pm-3pm 
The events will take place in a round robin 
format based on athletic events to tie in with 
up coming Olympics. 
There will be a parent race – anybody who 
wises to be involved, please wear suitable 
footwear.

Summer Holiday HAF Scheme at Holy 

Family
During the 6 week holiday Soccer Stars will be 

running Holiday Activities and Food club here at 

Holy Family. Please ensure you sign up quickly as 

places are limited.

The Enterprise Hour!! 
Year 5 children have been taking part in the business 

enterprise Fiver Challenge. They have been tasked 

with creating a mini business with only a £5. The 

children have been working really hard and have 

come up with some great ideas. On Tuesday this 

week they met with a local business man to share 

their ideas and get some advice how to further 

develop their plans. 

On 11th July for an hour after school the children will 

be holding an Enterprise Hour where you will be 

able to visit their stalls. Please come along and 

support them. 


